
Sarah Kuechler, Public Affairs/IGR                             May 1, 2018

Consideration of a Resolution Regarding Texas 

Department of Public Safety (DPS) Field Office



Background:

 March 6, 2018 –

Council inquired about 

the DPS Office on Loop 

288

 Significant concerns:

 Undersized facility

 Lack of parking and 

access

 Substantial wait 

times

Texas Department of Public Safety (DPS) Office 

820 N Loop 288



Discussion:
 State Representative Stucky’s office began discussions with DPS in 

Oct. 2017, requesting a plan to provide adequate service to Denton 

and Denton County 

 Interim steps to alleviate pressure with the focus on a permanent solution for 

Denton

 Transaction info from DPS:



Discussion:

 Consideration of a resolution:

 Request the State and DPS to take action to identify and fund 

solutions

 Request and support State legislators to advocate for solutions to be 

authorized in the 86th Texas Legislature in 2019

 Next steps:

 Staff will continue to work with legislators and include this item in the 

City’s 2019 Legislative Program

 Share communications where DPS facilities are located and 

services available online 



Sarah Kuechler

Questions:


